
 

 
 

I received two telephone calls from strangers re-

cently. "I'd like to order a set of the DVDs on Vintage 

Racing", the callers told me. I have no idea why I 

was called, but I did know what the 

callers wanted. Fellow club member, Al 

Moss, has recently put together a set of 

four DVDs about sports car racing in 

the 1950's and 1960's.  

Because Al is so well known in the vin-

tage sports car world, his DVD collec-

tion was soon getting a lot of notoriety, 

even reviewed in 

some car maga-

zines. In the current 

issue of one of them, 

Road And Track, Pe-

ter Egan, one of it's 

most popular editors 

wrote his entire arti-

cle about Al and his 

DVD collection.  

Between car magazine articles and word-of-mouth, 

many people are ordering the DVDs from Al. I still 

don't know why I got those calls though???? 

I have a set of the DVDs and it brought back a lot of 

memories for me. When I was in high 

school and college I went with my 

family and/or friends to see sport car 

races at locations such as Riverside 

Raceway, Santa Barbara, Willow 

Springs, Palm Springs and many 

more. I have photos, but Al's repro-

duced movies and slides were fun to 

see. I recommend them to everyone. 

I welcome our new and returning Board Members. 

We hope to make this a fun year for all members. 

We are already planning some interesting meetings 

and tours. The City of Sedona is going to help make 

this year's car show our best ever!  

Happy New Year to everyone. 

David Lombardi,  
President 
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times a year by the Sedona Car 

Club and contains information 

on events and activities of in-

terest to members. It is com-

piled and edited by Greg Zucco.  

Distribution by Gene Mai. All 

submissions are due by the 

22nd of each month. Send to:           

               50 Ranch Rd.              

Sedona, AZ 86336  

OR email to:  

sedonakid@commspeed.net 

CLUB CLIPS 

TO:TO:TO:TO:    

January 

Sam Pietrofitta            1 

Al Moss                            6 

Sandi Galbreth            9 

Herb Levinson              13 

Diane Carson                17       

Congratulations ! 
On Your Anniversary! 

          

Herb & Dorothy Levinson     1 

 

 

 
 

JANUARY 19TH TOUR : RM AUCTION,

BILTMORE RESORT & SPA, 24TH 

STREET & MISSOURI, PHOENIX........ 

9AM TO 6PM 

Cottonwood Christmas 

Parade 

There’s an-
other picture 
on page 7 



Our January program will feature 
representative samples of  clothing 
items that the Club will be making 
available to members with an em-
broidered logo. There will be         
t-shirts, polo shirts and hats on 
hand. Prices will range from      

$10-20 dollars. This will be the 
only opportunity to see these items 
before buying them. Thanks to Gail 
Bangiola for working with Suzy Q 
Designs of Cottonwood to  bring 

this program to the Club. 

 

VISIT US AT: WWW.SEDONACARCLUB.COM  

VISIT US AT: WWW.SEDONACARCLUB.COM  

From the Editor’s Desk 

JANUARY PROGRAM 
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REFRESHMENTS 

IT’S ANYBODY’S GUESS SINCE 

THE SIGNUP SHEET ENDED IN  

NOVEMBER! 

 

1972 Mercedes 250 C 2 door cpe. Body great shape. Black, 
Grey vinyl top. Original paint . Leak in fuel pump. Hasn’t run 
in year.  100k miles. Contact Carl Schlimmermeyer  284-2280 

Don’t forget to bring a check to pay your 

membership     renewal dues for 2007. 

Don’t forget to link your Basha’s card to the Sedona Car Club. 
The club receives 1% of your expenditures as a donation. 

Parking Lot Volunteers Needed! 
 
The Arizona Region of the Classic Car Club 
of America is looking for a couple of volun-
teers to watch their cars for a few hours. 
On the morning of Sunday, April 29th, a na-
tional CCCA Caravan will be arriving in 
Flagstaff.  
We need a couple of volunteers to watch 
about 40-50 1925-1948 classic cars at the 
Flagstaff City Hall parking lot from 9:00 AM 
to 12:00 Noon. At noon, the volunteers will 
need to pick up the stanchions and parking 
signs and bring them to the Museum of 
Northern Arizona, about 3 miles from down-
town Flagstaff. (A rather old and distinctly 
non-classic pickup truck will be supplied for 
this task!). 
I can provide a couple of Museum guest 
passes to the lucky volunteers, but the only 
additional remuneration is the opportunity 
to drool over a bunch of beautiful old cars! 
 
Please contact John Ossenfort, 928-913-
0005 (Flagstaff) or ossenfort@msn.com if 
you are interested. 

Classifieds 
Free to good home—Contact Greg Zucco 

Haynes ‘82-’87 GM J-cars Workshop Manual 
Haynes ‘74-’87 Midsize Buick Workshop Manual 

1974 Ford Car Shop Manual 5 Volumes covering everything. 

MURPHY'S LESSER KNOWN LAWS 
 Light travels faster than sound. This is why some 
people appear bright until you hear them speak. 

 He who laughs last, thinks slowest. 
Change is inevitable, except from a vending machine. 







Bill Harrison, charter club member and original 
creator of the Sedona Car Club Logo, has se- 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
cured his place in the club’s history with the 
Board’s recent decision to tweak the logo.  His 
original creation remains largely intact, with the 
only changes consisting of removing the knock off 
flanges and  rotating the club name to upright 
status.  It was felt by the Board that most people 
did not recognize the logo as  a knock off hub  
found on some British and other sport cars.   
 
So you’re thinking right now, what about Club ma-
terials with the original logo still on them.  Not to 
worry, the Board met with an internationally re-
nowned logo consultant (you didn’t know there 
was such a person, did you?) who indicated that 
the original logos, much like anything original that  
is changed, has increased in value exponentially.  

He did indicate however, that it may take a while 
for a market to develop for the original logos just  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
in case any of you were thinking about cashing in 
anytime soon.  When queried about a time frame, 
he stated that owners of original club logo materi-
als should consider willing them to their kid’s, 
kid’s, kid’s, kid’s. Whew, go that out. 
 
Thanks to Al Moss who went to work in his Adobe 
(software that is) to make the changes. He as-
sured the board that all appropriate legal hurdles 
had been cleared and that patents are pending. 
 
The changes in the logo will take effect immedi-
ately. 

LOGO TO UNDERGO CHANGE 
 
Harrison’s Legacy To SCC Lives OnHarrison’s Legacy To SCC Lives OnHarrison’s Legacy To SCC Lives OnHarrison’s Legacy To SCC Lives On 

From John Gain 

 
Here is a  picture that I took at the Rocky Mountain Rod 
and Custom Show over the Thanksgiving weekend. Fea-
ture Car at right is called "Impression". It is stylized 1936 
Ford roadster designed and built by custom car builder, 
Chip Foose. 
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Two antennas met on a roof, fell in love and got 
married. The  ceremony wasn't much, but the  

reception was excellent.  



“Paris Hilton & Sedona Car Club 

Members” 

 
Remember the old Johnny Carson routine 

“Carnac” where he gave the audience the an-

swer and then mysteriously conjured up the 

question. Well the headline above is one of 

those answers and when I consulted Carnac  for 

the question, his reply was…  “Give the names 

of famous people whose pictures are posted on 

the internet.” Well, anyone familiar with Paris 

Hilton knows what kind of pictures of her are on 

the internet. But Sedona Car Club Members???? 

Yes it’s true, there are lots of pictures of club 

members on the internet, but all are very up 

and up. If you haven’t been there you need to 

go there, to www.sedonacarclub.com and check 

yourself out. (if you aren’t there, maybe your 

car is.)  

 

Financial Info Now Available 
That’s right, as a public service, stock market 

summary information is now available on the 

club website. Just another way the club looks 

out for you and makes the dues all worthwhile. 

(By the way have your renewed yet?) Just go to 

the News Page on the website. Also, if it’s tak-

ing a while for the site to load on your com-

puter, open that wallet and release the moths 

and pay the few bucks a month for high speed 

access.  Lee Niederkorn did recently and said 

next to marrying Bev it was the best investment 

he ever made.  Lee comments, “My internet ac-

cess now runs even faster than my Healy.” 

2007 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

PRESIDENT                     Dave Lombardi                  203-9007 

1st VP                                Scott Mangarpan               282-4322 

2nd VP                               Bill Harrison                      282-5705 

TREAS./MEM.                 Larry Currie                       204-9540 

SECRETARY                   Rachel Lombardi               203-9007 
                                           Stephanie Giesbrecht                        
                              
TOURS                              Clyde & Gail Bangiola      639-0770 

NEWSLETTER/PR           Greg Zucco                        204-5854  

    PRODUCTION             Gene Mai                           203-0071 

WEBMASTER                  Greg Zucco                        204-5854 

HISTORIAN                     John Gain                           284-1798 

PROGRAMS                     Sharon Blankenship           282-2890 
                                           Ellie Haga 
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JANUARY TOUR INFO 
 
 
FRIDAY JANUARY 19TH- RM AUCTION AT BILTMORE 
RESORT & SPA 24TH STREET AND MISSOURI, PHOE-
NIX 9AM TO 6 PM 
 
LEAVE FROM CHEVRON TRADING POST 260 & I-17 
CAMP VERDE AT 8 AM STOP FOR BREAKFAST AT 
THE NEWLY RENOVATED ROCK SPRINGS CAFE, 
BLACK CANYON CITY OFF OF I-17 
 
AFTER BREAKFAST EVERYONE WILL BE ON THIER 
OWN (IMPOSSIBLE TO STAY TOGETHER IN PHOENIX 
TRAFFIC )...WE WILL SEE YOU AT THE AUCTION 
 
*WE WERE LUCKY TO GET A GROUP RATE FOR 5 
COUPLES OR MORE AT A $20.00 DISCOUNT; REGU-
LARLY $80.00 PER COUPLE...NOW $60.00 PER COU-
PLE 
 
WE NEED A CHECK OR FOR PEOPLE TO R.S.V.P BY 
JANUARY 4TH IN ORDER TO GET THE DISCOUNTED 
RATE. THEY CAN CALL CLYDE OR GAIL AT 928-639-
0770. IF THERE IS NO ANSWER PLEASE LEAVE A 
MESSAGE AND WE WILL CALL BACK TO CONFIRM. 
 
AN IDEA FOR THE WOMEN: WHILE THE GUYS 
CHECK OUT THE AUCTION THE WOMEN CAN GO ON 
A SHOPPING SPREE IN THE NEARBY MALL. GAIL 
CAN ACCOMMODATE 4 WOMEN, IF  
ANYBODY WOULD LIKE TO GO. LET GAIL KNOW IF 
WE SHOULD SET THIS UP. 
 
SINCERELY, 
CLYDE AND GAIL 
TOUR CHAIRMAN 

Yes, you’re eyes are correct. Club treasurer in Santa Hat! 



TireTracksTireTracksTireTracks   
Sedona  Reg i o n  AACASedona  Reg i o n  AACASedona  Reg i o n  AACA   
P .O.  b ox 748P .O.  b ox 748P .O.  b ox 748   
Sedo na ,  AZ 86339Sedona ,  AZ 86339Sedona ,  AZ 86339  

 

HHHHear Ye!  ear Ye!  ear Ye!  ear Ye!      
Hear Ye!Hear Ye!Hear Ye!Hear Ye!    

 

The next meeting The next meeting The next meeting The next meeting 
of the Sedona Car of the Sedona Car of the Sedona Car of the Sedona Car 
Club will be on Club will be on Club will be on Club will be on 
Tuesday, January Tuesday, January Tuesday, January Tuesday, January 
9th at 7:00 PM, at 9th at 7:00 PM, at 9th at 7:00 PM, at 9th at 7:00 PM, at 
the Sedona Cothe Sedona Cothe Sedona Cothe Sedona Com-m-m-m-
munity Center, munity Center, munity Center, munity Center, 
2645  Melody 2645  Melody 2645  Melody 2645  Melody 
Lane.Lane.Lane.Lane.    
 

 


